

November 25, 2020

Madison County Board of Supervisors 146 W. Center St Canton, MS 39046

Dear Board of Supervisors:

The Ashbrooke Board of Directors, on behalf of Ashbrooke Owners Association, supports a Golf Cart Ordinance for our community. We feel that it is imperative for the safety of our residents to have this in place.

If you have any questions, please contact us through Homeland Neighborhood Management at 601-326-7325.

Thank you for working to help us keep Ashbrooke safe!

Sincerely,

Trey Petro, Vice President

Ashbrooke Owners Association